January 1 st 2015 at the Museum

Written by Museum Department Tuesday, 20 January 2015 08:29 - Last Updated Wednesday, 21 January 2015 03:22



The first working day of year 2015

A special programme was held for Thursday, the 1 st January, being the first working day of year 2015, with the participation of the museum staff.

In the presence of all museum staff, the Director of National Museums hoisted the National Flag and after that sang the National Anthem. After that observed two minutes silence to commemorate the war heroes and others who sacrificed their lives on behalf of the motherland and read aloud the Oath of Public Servants.

{besps}/News/2015{/besps}